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Visiting Military Jets – Training Flights 
June 27-29, 2016 

Portland International Airport  
 
 
 
Portland/Vancouver metro area residents may notice a temporary change in aircraft 
operations due to additional military jet operations in and out of PDX from June 27-
29, 2016 
 
Visiting military jets (F18/Hornets) will be included in the daily training exercises 
routinely performed by the 142nd Fighter Wing of the Oregon Air National Guard.  
The addition of this aircraft type may or may not influence the typical noise 
exposure in the communities surrounding PDX.  
 
Thank you for your understanding during these temporary conditions.     
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Port of Portland - Noise Management Department 
Phone: 503.460.4100 (Oregon) / 800.938.6647 (Washington) 
E-mail: pdxnoise@portofportland.com 
Web:  http://www.portofportland.com/Noise_Mgmt_Home.aspx 
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